CITY OF AUBURN

Public Hearing Notice Proposed FY 2024-2025 Operating Budget

A Public Hearing has been scheduled for May 20th 2024, at the Regular Commission Meeting at 7:00 PM at Auburn City Hall. 113 E. Elm Street, Auburn MI 48611 for the purpose of discussing adoption of the proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget.

Public comments, either oral or written, are welcome at the Public Hearing. Handicapped persons needing assistance or aid should contact the City Clerk's office during regular working hours forty-eight hours prior to the meeting.

Bryna Schrouder City Clerk